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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG AYURVEDA COURSES, KERALA-2024
CANDIDATES WHO ARE INCLUDED IN THE LIST SHARED BY

THE AACCC AFTER FIRST ROUND STRAY COUNSELING

Those candidates who are included in the list of candidates shared by the
AACCC after first round stray vacancy allotment will not be considered for
the subsequent phases of the state admission procedures. Those candidates
who are blocked from further participation in state quota allotments on
account of being admitted in AIQ seat will not be considered in this and
subsequent phases of the state admission procedures. Candidates allotted a
seat in  the All India Counseling will also be ineligible to participate in this
and subsequent phases of the state allotments even if they have registered
options in this phase.     
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Joint Commissioner (Academic) 
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